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CMS has mandated that by July 1, 2012, all Part D sponsors require 
pharmacies to use current 4Rx data for Medicare Part D drug claim 
submissions.  The 4Rx data is comprised of the following data elements 
found on the cardholder’s  ID card:  

                          RxBIN               RxPCN 
                          RxGrp               RxID 

 
        

Beginning no later than July 1, 2012, Part D sponsors will reject claims 
where the 4Rx data submitted is not valid using one or more of the 
following NCPDP Reject Codes:  

 
01 M/I BIN Number        04 M/I Processor Control Number 
 06 M/I Group ID             07 M/I Cardholder ID 
 

  

Claims rejected by the Part D plan for these errors will 
also be denied by PACE/PACENET.  These rejected 
claims must be corrected before PACE/PACENET will 
accept them for processing. 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions should be directed Provider Services at: 1-800-835-4080. 
 


